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Our students impressed visitors on yet another
occasion when they participated in an annual
exhibition of their schoolwork. They decorated their
classes with projects and charts and welcomed
visitors to see all that they had learnt. While some
recited poems and challenged guests to quiz them
on mathematic sums, others performed science
experiments and patiently explained complex
concepts. Through their numerous presentations,
art, music and judo displays, the children assured all
visitors that they were learning so much more than
simply academic work.

Qur children also participated in several events and
competitions and were proud to win some of the
events. Some of our older children participated in an event organized by Children's
Movement for Civic Aware ness and were awarded for their efforts to spread
environmental awareness.
Another team of children from our
Secondary school were runners
up at an interschool quiz
competition organized by
Novartis. Some of our younger
children also won prizes for their
graceful folk dance at a Talent
Contest organized by the Lion's
Club (North Mumbai). And our
budding sports enthusiasts won
gold, silver and bronze medals at
the BMC's Annual Sports Competition and at an interschool sports event organized by
Concern India Foundation. Our teachers have put in so much effort into making each of
these events a learning experience for the children and we are all delighted to see them
do so well.

The past few months have also seen a lot of celebrations and events [ field trips to new
and interesting places, Christmas parties and Children's Day celebrations. On children's
day we were invited once again to be a part of the Fantasy Flight organized by G.E. and
Jet Airways. Our children were most excited to sit in an aeroplane for the first time and
enjoyed the games and entertainment organized for them.

Another interesting event was the release of the internationally acclaimed film, Slumdog
Millionaire. Two of our young Aseema children — Rubina and Azharuddin — have starred
in the film and have done an exceptional job. We are happy that the producers of the film
have enrolled the two children in our school, where they will be assured a strong
educational foundation.

Our events for 2009 began with the Standard Chartered Mumbai Marathon on 18
January. We were supported by teams from Fidelity Fund Management Private Limited
and a large number of individuals who expressed concern for our cause.
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